Coach,

We are excited to gear up for the 2014 baseball season.  As we begin to plan for our events, we look forward to your team joining us in spreading awareness and financial support for our ALS families.  Through our Diamond Dreams Program and our Hall of Fame Scholarships, we strive to do our part in the fight for a cure for Lou Gehrig’s disease.  

We will provide a t-shirt order form for each team.  The shirts are $10 and we will be putting numbers on these shirts and ask that the players wear them at your game.  However, we do offer an incentive.  If your school sells 100 shirts to students, parents, etc., the team shirts will be free.  

Raising money for ALS is only part of our mission.  Supporting ALS patients and their families is the main driving force behind our cause.  Our Hall of Fame is here to bring hope and some form of happiness to our families.  We honor ALS patients with the induction into our HOF, allowing them to take advantage of the programs that we offer.  If you have anyone in your community that has ALS or has passed away from ALS, we will honor them at your game and they will be inducted that day. Please visit our web site at www.phaals.org to learn more on how to get involved.
Many exciting, emotional and passionate things go on during our events.  We look forward to your team, school, and community supporting the cause and mission of the PHAALS Foundation.  If you have any questions please feel free to contact me.  Thank you again for your support and good luck this season.
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